
It has been an exciting few weeks at Penmore Benefits and it is my pleasure to formally

announce that we have partnered with Navacord – Canada’s fourth largest commercial

insurance brokerage and a leader in group insurance and risk management solutions.

 

As we continued our growth journey at Penmore Benefits, we were looking for

opportunities where we could scale our business but also maintain the relationships

we’ve developed with our partners, associations, and of course, with you—our clients. 

 

Joining Navacord represents an important step for us at Penmore Benefits, one from

which we expect our team and our clients to benefit. We’ll now be able to leverage the

resources and strength of a national partner as we collaborate, share expertise, resources

and best practices. 

 

What you can expect going forward:

 

Rest assured, it is business as usual. You will continue to receive the exceptional service

and advice that you have come to expect from all of us here at Penmore Benefits. 

 

This is a positive development for Penmore Benefits and we invite you to learn more

about our partnership by reviewing the attached announcement.

 

Of course, should you have any other questions, please feel free to reach out to us

directly. 

Announcement

Sincerely,

Lio Spagnuolo, President

Penmore Benefits Inc.

https://penmore.com/navacord-continues-its-strategic-benefits-expansion-with-addition-of-penmore-benefits-inc/

